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Good morning Joanna,

I'm just writing to check in and give an update on the scheduled inspections for my house.
Clint Zane gave me the go-ahead for inspections last week. 

The initial electrical inspection is scheduled for today between 10-11 AM.

The initial plumbing inspection with Becky is scheduled for Thursday between 1-2 PM.

Also, the mechanical inspection is scheduled for the same time on Thursday.

With the electrical inspection this morning, I probably won't be able to answer my phone if I
get a call during that. 

Please forward this message to whomever it concerns.

Thank you,

Kyle Runbeck 
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